
ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 25th February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you all enjoyed your long weekend and I would like to thank you for your response to my email 

about trying to ensure that all pupils are coming to school in the correct uniform—it is very nice to see 

that there has been a marked improvement this week.  

From Monday, as Covid restrictions ease, pupils will no longer be required to wear face coverings in 

classrooms (although they may still choose to do so) but they are still required in communal areas of the 

school and on school transport. It has been a very short week and I hope you all have a good weekend.  

Le durachdan,   Susan Galloway 

S3 ASSESSMENTS 

In the week beginning 7th March, S3 pupils will be sit-

ting assessments in the Hall. They will have one timed 

assessment per subject and we will also be running the 

SNSA assessments (the ones which are taken in P1, P4, 

P7 and S3) towards the end of the week.  

We introduced this Assessment Week a few years ago in 

response to senior students telling us that they would 

have appreciated an opportunity to experience the formal 

setting of the Hall before sitting their S4 Prelims. 

So, these S3 assessments are mostly experiential but they 

might also help with subject choices for S4 where a deci-

sion has to be made between two subjects. 

Subject teachers will be sharing details of the nature of 

the assessment with pupils and Support for Learning staff 

will provide additional support where this is required. 

100 CLUB 

February’s Winners: 

1st  - Linda Armstrong 

2nd  - Robbie Brown 

3rd  - Lucy Matheson 

Artwork by Lola Dreghorn 

Artwork by Mazie MacCowan 

REVISION WORKSHOPS 

Thanks to Mrs Arkley who ran a Revision 

Workshop for all S4 pupils in yesterday’s 

PSE period. A similar event will run for S5/6 

next Thursday and we hope that all the tips, 

advice and research about learning which is 

shared will help all senior students as they 

build on their Prelim results and prepare for 

the final SQA exams. 


